
VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS 

MINUTES OF A MEETING 

ORDINANCE 

The Ordinance Committee meeting of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on August 2, 2022 
at 7:00 p.m. with Mrs. Preset presiding. 

Present at roll call: Council Members: Berzins, Blades, Lasky, Preset, Walsh 
Mayor: Procuk 
Clerk/Treasurer: Frank 
Law Director: 
Engineer: 
Police Chief: 
Assistant Fire Chief: 
Fire Chief: 
Acting Service Director: 
Building Commissioner: 
Assistant Building Official: Sonenstein 
Comm. Service Director: Guilfoyle 
Recreation Director: 
Soccer Commissioner: 

GUESTS: 

The purpose of the Ordinance Committee meeting was to discuss updating the ordinance relating to 
residential driveways. Council Member Preset opened the floor for discussion. 

Assistant Building Official Howard Sonenstein outlined our current residential driveway legislation: 
• At this time we do not have anything in our ordinance to restrict the size of a driveway and/or 

having an entire front or back yard paved. 
• My recommendation is to have a maximum of eight feet and that it should be tapered to the 

sidewalk area. 
• If a resident requests a larger drive or concrete area, they would have the ability to appeal to the 

Zoning Board for a variance. 
• It was agreed to update the ordinance for paved areas in the front yard not to exceed a 1 O' width. 

There were no further questions and the meeting was adjourned. 

~ 11JJh-
Jen Preset 
Ordinance Chairman 


